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We need real campaign finance reform.... every average citizen knows this. HB 4024 

is not the answer.  

 

Oregon is a national embarrassment with no limits on campaign contributions. And 

corporate money regularly comes to our state to upset or overturn the interests of our 

citizens. 

 

We know what makes a difference: 

 

Limits on campaign contributions, without loopholes. 

 

Full transparency. 

 

Matching funds for small contributions. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Carl Bybee 


